
 

CDW-G IN PROCUREMENT CATALOGS ISSUE 

RESOLVED 

  

Greetings, 

Last Friday it was communicated that users reported an issue with procuring goods through 
CDW-G in the Procurement Catalogs.  Users were not able to open up the CDW-G website.  This 
issue has been resolved and users are now able to access the CDW-G website. 
  
If you have any questions about procuring goods, please contact the Procurement Services 
Office.  
  
Best, 

The WyoCloud Team  

Contact Information   

The WyoCloud Team 
Email:wyocloud@uwyo.edu  
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
Contact the UW Help Desk 
766-4357, Option #1 
userhelp@uwyo.edu 
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